
 
 

 

 

Youth Ballet of Saskatchewan (YBS) is committed to providing a welcoming, safe and 
supportive environment where students are able to reach their individual dance 
potential. Dance instructors will provide quality instruction with a high priority on safety 
and injury prevention. Through mutual respect and commitment, everyone is 
responsible for making YBS a positive place to participate in dance classes and 
performances. 
  
All Parents/Guardians are expected to follow the Parent/Guardian Code of Conduct: 
  

o Support your dancer(s) with positivity, encouragement to practice, and reminders 
to follow the Dancer Code of Conduct. 

o Respect and abide by all YBS policies and procedures. 
o Ensure that your dancer(s) are properly prepared, including following the dress 

code, hair requirements, and being on time for class.  
o Ensure that your dancer(s) maintain appropriate decorum and respect in public 

areas before and after class.  
o Supervise dancer(s) outside of class to minimize distraction to classes in 

progress.  
o Make sure that your dancer(s) are dropped off and picked up at the end of class 

in accordance with the Dancer Drop-Off and Pick-Up Policy. 
o Inform the YBS Office when your dancer(s) are unable to attend class. 
o Stay informed by checking your email, the YBS website, Facebook page, and the 

YBS bulletin board for important information. 
o Respect the professional guidance given by instructors and/or the Artistic 

Director in your dancer(s) development.  Please communicate with your 
dancer(s) instructor in a constructive manner.  Concerns should be raised in a 
timely fashion and parents/guardians should allow the instructors to hear and 
respond to concerns in a private setting.  A more formal meeting with the 
instructor and/or the Artistic Director may be requested if concerns remain after 
the initial discussion.   
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